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CITY OF LA CROSSE 
PARKING UTILITY 

Office of the Director of Public Works 
 

400 La Crosse St 

La Crosse WI 54601-3396 

Phone (608) 789-7599 

Fax (608) 789-8322 

 

 

   MEMO 
 

Date: 4-3-15 

To: PUB 

From: ADPW Haines 

RE: water repelling paint 

 

Per your request I have gathered the following info on a water repelling paint product for possible use at 

the parking ramps. 

 

“Ultra-Ever Dry” by Ultra Tech International Inc. @ Jacksonville, FL  800-764-9566 

local distributor = Fastenal 

no color selections, only “hazy translucent white” color 

OK to apply to concrete, not considered a hazardous material 

2 coats needed, 1 gallon covers @ 250 SF, must reapply surface coat annually if outdoors 

OK with some bleach solutions, soaps & detergents must be removed to restore repelling ability 

no current users locally 

5 gal base coat + 5-gal top coat = $2050 NOT RECOMMENDED 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: Use other concrete sealants (Silane @ $40/gallon) to sealcoat problem 

areas so fluids don’t soak into concrete & are therefore easier to clean & reduce odors. 

Dale J. Hexom, P.E. 

Director 
hexomd@cityoflacrosse.org 

 

Robert Haines, P.E. 

Assistant Director 

hainesr@cityoflacrosse.org 

 

Sara McCormick 

Clerk/Steno III 

mccormicks@cityoflacrosse.org  
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